
   

FOPS Summer Fair 

July 4th 2.30pm—4.30pm lots of fun and games! 

 

KS2 Talent Show - change of plan! 

There has been a change of plan regarding the KS2 

Talent Show this year. The show will now take place 

during the school day on Friday 18th July in front of a 

pupil and staff audience with 3 acts representing 

each class. Teachers will share details of auditions in 

the comings week. 

There will now be a family and friends fun karaoke at 

the Summer Fair for everyone to join in and enjoy! So 

get practising your favourite tunes, breathtaking bal-

lads and sing along classics!! 
Karaoke! 

Year 6 Bikeability 
 

This week our brilliant Year 6 children have been taking part in their Bikeability sessions, learning how to cycle 

safely and confidently on the roads. They have shown great focus, enthusiasm, and a real sense of responsibility 

throughout their training. The instructor was full of praise for the children’s positive attitudes and willingness to 

learn. Well done to all of them for embracing the challenge and demonstrating such fantastic cycling skills!  

 



KS1 Sports Day 
 

On Monday this week the weather was perfect for our second attempt at our KS1 Sports Day. The event was  filled 

with energy, smiles, and real determination. The children took part in a range of exciting races and activities, 

from sprints and obstacle courses to beanbag relays and more. It was wonderful to see their enthusiasm, resili-

ence, and encouragement for one another throughout the event. Thank you to the families who came along to 

cheer them on! Your support created such a warm and encouraging atmosphere that made the day even more 

special. A big thank you to our Year 6 helpers and staff for organising such an enjoyable afternoon. We are so 

proud of all our KS1 children for giving it their all and showing such great sportsmanship!  

 L.E.A.P. 
Learning – Engaged – Aspiring – Proud  

 
We’d like to share an enormous well done to two different groups of LEAP learn-

ers this week. On Wednesday four Year 5 children went to Nexus School for the 

Maths Olympiad. This was a great opportunity for the children to show their 

Learning strategies and test their mathematics skills against a number of other 

children representing Cornish schools. There were lots of brain busting maths 

challenges and puzzles which certainly tested their talents! The Perranporth 

Team did brilliantly and gave a fantastic performance, finishing the day in 

fourth place! A huge well done to them all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Also on Wednesday this week, our terrific tennis players made us all very Proud when 

they competed in the final of the Cornwall School Games. This was massive event with 

hundreds of children competing in all sorts of different events. The Perranporth players 

performed brilliantly and both their great tennis skills and sporting behaviour. The Y5&6 

team finished in an incredible 2nd place and Y3&4 team in a fantastic fourth! 

What a result! Well done! 



                                                                                 COSTUME SWAP SHOP! 

Thinking sustainably? Donate your used costumes! 

 

                  ☺    Halloween 

                  ☺    Christmas 

                  ☺    Pirate Day 

                  ☺    St Piran’s Day 

                  ☺ …and more! 

Drop them off at our Swap Shop Stall at the school 

Summer Fayre and pick out a new outfit for next year’s 

school events.  

Donations welcome. 

Why buy new when you can swap?  

Parent Transition Meetings 
 

 

Transition Meetings - Monday 30th June and Wednesday 2nd July 2025 

 

Appointments will need to be booked via Arbor Guardian Consultations this year using either the Arbor Parent 

Portal or Arbor App.  


